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association of university and college employees 

John A. Davies 
Executive Director 
Graduate Student Centre 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Davies: 

May 28, 1982 

As President of AUCE Local 1, this letter is to express my concern 
regarding your posted memo dated May 21, 1982 pertaining to staff reporting 
relationships. Item #3 on your memo requests that Mrs. Lauren Boni report 
to the Executive Director. 

As the position of the secretary in the Graduate Centre is an AUCE 
position, I must refer you to Article 1 . 01 of the collective agreement which 
states "No employee shall be required or permitted to· make written or verbal 
agreement with the University or its representatives which may conflict with 
the terms of this Agreement." At this time, I would like to have clarified 
1f, as ·Executive Director, you are acting as an official University representative? 

Your early report will be most appreciated . 

MD/cc 

cc: Robert Grant 
W.L. Clark 

Yours truly, 

Marcel Dionne 
President 
AUCE local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


